
 l  ght-in-the-DArk 
 LOck-In 2022 

 Junior High Students grades 6th-8th 
 join us for an all-night, 
 Glow-in-the Dark Party 

 at Walnut Community Bible Church. 

 Friday, March 25th @ 9:00 pm 
 through Saturday, March 26th @ 7:00 am 

 Maximize your fun by inviting your friends! 
 Bring your friends to enjoy games, snacks, 
 speakers and a whole new obstacle course. 

 In neon shirts and glow sticks we will be 
 the “Light in the Dark” under black lights. 

 Register early to order your Lock-in shirt. 

 Register today at Walnutcommunitybiblechurch.org 


